
LISD School Health Advisory Council 
November 14, 2018 
 
 

Agenda Item:    ​Discussion: Action: Follow Up By/Date: 

Call to Order at: 6:00 
by Michelle Durkin  
 
 
 
 
 
Review of Minutes for 
September 19, 2018 (last 
meeting) 
 
 

Introductions: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval - Gayla Langly made 
a motion to approve the 
minutes. 
Valayne May seconded. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes- Minutes were 
unanimously approved 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
None 

 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Kevin Rogers presenting 
about Health as a Graduation 
Requirement 
 
Included the history of how the 
state removed it as a 
requirement 
Student’s desire to fit other 
options in such as career 
credits. 
Board opted to not require 
health as a graduation 

 
Reflection on Dr. Roger’s 
remarks. 
 
Should we write the state? We 
have never done that. 
 
Perform a self audit to 
determine what we are 
missing if anything. 
 
 
 

 
Develop a self audit and 
review with appropriate 
department heads. February  
meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Sub-Committee Summary 
Mental Health 
Monya Crow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

requirement. 
Immediate future - health not 
coming back as a requirement 
due to funding. 
Dr. Rogers suggested that the 
SHAC: 

● Contact state officials 
requesting that they 
return Health as a grad 
requirement. 

● Perform a self audit on 
where our students are 
getting the required 
topics. 

 
 
 
 
Campus Safety: 
Is there a requirement for 
employees reporting 
restraining order against a 
spouse/partner? 
 
 
Suggestion to put help lines 
etc on the back of student ID’s. 
 
10 mental health professionals 
added and other social 
workers added to campuses 
this year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check with Legal Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M. Crow is investigating 
 
 
For informational purposes 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th Grade Human Sexuality 
Jennifer Biemer 
 
 
 
 
 
Elementary Weather 
Guidelines 
Robin Fry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Survey students about their 
concerns. How well is the 
school doing at educating 
students about mental health, 
suicide prevention, etc.? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Still in works with Marsh media 
to produce a new video for 
Human Sexuality. They are not 
able to give a timeline for 
completion 
 
 
 
Reviewed current weather 
guidelines and policy at the 
elementary level. 
Looked at local neighboring 
and state district policies. 
LISD has 21 elementary 
campuses that have shade 
structures. 
What types of modifications 
would we like to recommend in 
updating the guidelines?  
 
 

 
Students can participate in an 
at will survey on suicide 
prevention. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J. Beimer to stay up to date 
with progress and provide 
update 
 
 
 
 
 
Speak with a weather expert 
about Red Ozone Alert days 
and current wind chill/heat 
index indicators. 
 
Begin process of creating a 
survey to send to elementary 
parents and staff 

 
TBD -update at February 
meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sub-Committee meeting 
January 29th 
 
Robin Fry meet with Adam 
Lewin Feb. 7th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Meeting adjourned at 7:04pm Upcoming meetings to be held 
at the LISD Administrative 
Center 
Feb 20 
April 3 
May 1 (if needed) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

     



 


